
Commencement  keynote  speaker
announced

Ernie Hudson

On  Thursday,  June  22,  Clark  College  will  honor  its  81st
graduating  class  at  the  2017  Clark  College  Commencement
ceremony.  The  ceremony  will  take  place  at  7  p.m.  at  the
Sunlight Supply Amphitheater. The keynote speaker is actor
Ernie Hudson.

More than 700 students are expected to participate in the
ceremony,  celebrating  the  completion  of  their  bachelor’s
degree,  associate  degree,  certificate,  and/or  high  school
diploma or equivalency.

The ceremony also will include the announcement of 2017-2018
Community College President’s Award. This annual scholarship
is given to a Clark College graduate who is transferring to a
degree program at Washington State University Vancouver (WSUV)
and who demonstrated leadership potential, a commitment to
community service, and academic achievement. The scholarship
award provides full-time tuition and is renewable for one
additional  year,  essentially  providing  full  tuition  to
complete a bachelor’s degree.

The Sunlight Supply Amphitheater is located at 17200 NE Delfel
Road in Ridgefield, Wash. Tickets are not required to attend.
Anyone needing accommodation due to a disability in order to
fully participate in this event should contact Clark College’s
Disability Support Services Office at (360) 992-2314 or (360)
991-0901 (VP), prior to the event. For more information visit
www.clark.edu/cc/commencement.
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About Ernie Hudson
Ernie Hudson is a successful actor best known for his roles in
Ghostbusters,  The  Crow,  Miss  Congeniality,  NBC’s  Law  and
Order, and HBO’s award-winning series Oz. His road to fame,
however,  had  its  share  of  hardships.  Hudson  was  born  in
poverty and raised in the housing projects of Benton Harbor,
Michigan. His mother died when he was young and he was raised
primarily by his grandmother. He was already married and had a
young  son  when  he  enrolled  at  Wayne  State  University  in
Detroit, Michigan. He began his theatre career as the resident
playwright  at  Detroit’s  Concept  East,  the  oldest  African-
American  theater  company  in  the  United  States.  Later,  he
founded Actors Ensemble Theater, where he and other African-
American performers staged and appeared in their own original
works. After attending Wayne State, Hudson accepted a full
writing/acting scholarship to the prestigious Master of Fine
Arts  Program  at  Yale  University.  After  graduation,  Hudson
balanced his responsibilities as a working actor with those of
being a single father to two sons. His talent, hard work, and
persistence  eventually  earned  him  a  successful  career  in
Hollywood.  He  now  divides  his  time  between  his  homes  in
Minnesota and Los Angeles, and continues to appear in many
critically  acclaimed  productions  on  stage,  screen,  and
television.


